
EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

42 V- Private Failed175482 01 / 16 2024/

Please call our offices at 984.236.4525 and ask for the Pesticides 
section, so we can register you to retake the exam.

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

48 V- Private Failed175481 01 / 16 2024/

Please call our offices at 984.236.4525 and ask for the Pesticides 
section, so we can register you to retake the exam.

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

56 V- Private Failed175476 01 / 16 2024/

Please call our offices at 984.236.4525 and ask for the Pesticides 
section, so we can register you to retake the exam.

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

66 V- Private Failed175479 01 / 16 2024/

Please call our offices at 984.236.4525 and ask for the Pesticides 
section, so we can register you to retake the exam.

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

56 V- Private Failed175480 01 / 16 2024/

Please call our offices at 984.236.4525 and ask for the Pesticides 
section, so we can register you to retake the exam.

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY

INELIGIBLE

PASS OR FAILANSWER SHEET #

66 V- Private Failed175477 01 / 16 2024/

Please call our offices at 984.236.4525 and ask for the Pesticides 
section, so we can register you to retake the exam.

You have not met all requirements for licensing. A passing score of 70% 
is required.   Past examinations scores are included when determining 

eligibility. The Core exam is required with Aquatic, Right-of-Way, 
Ornamental and Turf, Public Health, Ag Pest Plant, Forestry, Seed 

Treatment, and all Animal categories.  



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

84 V- Private Passed01178589 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

82 V- Private Passed01178551 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01178587 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

94 V- Private Passed01178550 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

88 V- Private Passed01178622 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

90 V- Private Passed01178552 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

88 V- Private Passed01178591 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01178619 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01178621 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

94 V- Private Passed01178553 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

78 V- Private Passed01178586 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

92 V- Private Passed01178588 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

92 V- Private Passed01178592 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

92 V- Private Passed01178554 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

92 V- Private Passed01178618 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01178617 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 

86 V- Private Passed01175478 / 16 2024/

Congratulations!   You are authorized to apply for a North Carolina 
Private Pesticide License. Print the Private Applicator form checked 
below and return it with the required fee. Your license will be mailed 

within seven days upon receiving application and fees.

Private Pesticide Applicator  - $10.00

https://www.ncagr.gov/divisions/structural-pest-control-and-pesticides/pesticide/exam-results/form8-
pdf/open



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

RECERTIFICATION - EXPIRED

80 V- Private Passed059018 01 / 16 2024/

A retest is required for any failed exam categories.

Congratulations!  You have recertified in the categories which 
were passed above.  Please be aware that YOUR LICENSE IS 

CURRENTLY EXPIRED.

           Please contact our office to print a renewal or to request 
your renewal PIN at  919-733-3556.



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

RECERTIFICATION - EXPIRED

84 V- Private Passed058916 01 / 16 2024/

A retest is required for any failed exam categories.

Congratulations!  You have recertified in the categories which 
were passed above.  Please be aware that YOUR LICENSE IS 

CURRENTLY EXPIRED.

           Please contact our office to print a renewal or to request 
your renewal PIN at  919-733-3556.



EXAM COUNTY: METROLINAGH 01162024EXAM  DATE:

NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES

Pesticide Examination Results

ANSWER SHEET # EXAM DATE GRADE CATEGORY PASS OR FAIL

RECERTIFICATION - EXPIRED

88 V- Private Passed178620 01 / 16 2024/

A retest is required for any failed exam categories.

Congratulations!  You have recertified in the categories which 
were passed above.  Please be aware that YOUR LICENSE IS 

CURRENTLY EXPIRED.

           Please contact our office to print a renewal or to request 
your renewal PIN at  919-733-3556.
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